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To whom it May Concern, 
 
I am excited to be writing this letter in support of Fort Worth for the 2024 US Olympic Trial multi 
discipline event. 
 
I worked with the USA Gymnastics Events Team on this event in 2021 as the event coordinator for Gym 
Champs side of the competition and have hosted my USA Gymnastics Region 3 Trampoline & Tumbling 
Championships in Fort Worth 15 out of the past 20 years.  
 
We keep going back not only because of the venues, and support staff, but because my people 
absolutely love the city.  They love the convenience of the downtown area, the night life that is within 
walking distance and the at home feeling at every restaurant and business in town.  Fort Worth is a great 
place to have the weekend get away with plenty to do for every member the family.  
 
I believe this would be a partnership that will provide an amazing experience not only for the fans but 
the Fort Worth team will make sure that the athletes, coaches and their families have an event to 
remember. 
 
The Fort Worth Sports Commission and the staff at the Fort Worth Convention center have proven time 
and time again that they are there to help provide the ultimate experience for our participants.   
They go above and beyond to be supportive both prior to and onsite for all our event needs every single 
time they are the host city for my events. 
 
Fort Worth hospitality is second to none and they are steeped in history hosting many prestigious events 
including top notch Sporting events. 
 
What a great place to celebrate our athletes achievement and send them off to the 2024 Olympics in 
Grand Style 
 
Please let me know should you have any questions regarding my experiences in Fort Worth 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Patti Conner 
 


